Petherick Michael (MOJ)

From: Petherick Michael (MOJ)
Sent: Friday, 23 June 2000 11:40 am
To: 'Sir Thomas Eichelbaum'

Cc: Sir Thomas Eichelb

Subject: RE: Ministerial Inquiry - Ellis case

Dear Sir Thomas

I have contacted the University of Southern California. They have confirmed Professor Thomas Lyon's telephone and facsimile numbers, and his email address:

Phone: 001 213 740 0142
Facsimile: 001 213 740 5502
Email: tlyon@law.usc.edu

You should note that the email address is the same address that was supplied to you late last week.

The telephone number for the main office of the Law faculty at the University is 061 213 740 2542. They indicated that Professor Lyon is currently available during weekdays, and should be able to help you contact him if he is not in his office. You may however have to ask for "Professor Tom Lion", as it appears that the New Zealand accent causes some confusion to the North American ear.

I hope that this information is useful. We have been able to contact the majority of the experts discussed at our meeting of 13 June 2000. I will enail their details to you when we are able to confirm the balance.

Regards: Michael Petherick

This e-mail message and attachments do not pecessarily reflect the views of the New Zealand Ministry of Justice and may contain information that is confidential and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must not use distribute of copy this e-mail message or its attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the Ministry of Justice by facsimile (00-64-4-4949-859) or telephone (call collect: 0064-4-4949-700), return the original message to us by e-mail, and destroy any copies. Thank you.

-Original Message----

From: Petherick Michael (MOJ)

Sent: Friday, June 16, 2000 9:40 AM To: Sir Thomas Eichelbaum'

Subject: Ministerial Inquiry - Ellis case

Dear Sir Thomas

As discussed in our telephone conversation earlier today, the email address that I have obtained for Professor Thomas Lyon is:

tlyon@law.usc.edu

Does this correspond with the address supplied by the Office of the Commissioner for Children?

Regards: Michael Petherick

This e-mail message and attachments do not necessarily reflect the views of the New Zealand Ministry of Justice and may contain information that is confidential and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must not use, disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail message or its attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the Ministry of Justice by facsimile (00-64-4-